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July 26, 1979

Mr. Harold R. Denton, Director
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D. C. 20555

Dear Sir:

As Licensee for the Trojaa Nuclear Plant (Docket 50-344, License NPF-1)
and pursuant to your request, dated July 29, 1979, for information on
Management and Technical Resources, ve are currently compiling informa-
tion frcm a Company-wide Management and Technical Resources Survey.
This compilation will be completed soon; however, a proper and complete
presentation of the information you requested from PCE will not be
available by July 30. We intend to submit this information as soon as
possib3e, but no later than August 13, 1979.

We currently intend , a t the time of our submittal, to request, in
accordance with 10 CFR Section 2.790, that the information be withheld
f rom public disclosure.

Sincerely,

c: Mr. Lynn Frank, Director g
State of Oregon h .
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